
         The Bewdley School 

         Stourport Road  

         Worcestershire  

         DY11 1BL 

         7th July 2020 

Dear Year 7 Pupil, 

 

When I started at The Bewdley School I only had a couple of other students I 

knew. As you can have imagined I was feeling very nervous. On the first day I 

should have not felt so worried as everyone was really friendly and the 

teachers helped us all feel welcome and answered any questions we had. 

 

I would recommend joining an afterschool club, I joined netball which I have 

really enjoyed and have made new friends while participating. 

 

Getting around school was a lot easier than I thought but if you do get lost 

there is always a teacher or older student around to ask the way so you don’t 

need to worry. I also share a locker with a friend so I don’t have to carry my 

coat or other items around like cooking ingredients and my PE bag. This has 

been very useful. 

 

At which and break times I meet up with my friends for a catch up and we 

get lunch at the pod or in the cafeteria. The pod is a little building that sells 

food and drink, this isn’t usually as busy as the cafeteria. 

 

I found the biggest differences between primary and secondary school were 

having a timetable and moving around the school for different lessons. 

 

My year has been very different this year but I have enjoyed my time in year 

7 and making new friends. 

 

Best wishes, 

Evie            


